STATE OF MISSISSIPPI
TATE REEVES, GOVERNOR
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
SEAN J. TINDELL, COMMISSIONER

December 5, 2024

Mr. Mark Williams
Sinatra Uniforms, Inc
4318 E Olympic Blvd
Los Angeles, CA

Re: Bid # 3160006926-Men and Women Uniforms for the Mississippi Department of Public
Safety
Mr. Williams,

The Mississippi Department of Public Safety has decided to cancel Bid #3160006926 for the
purchase of Men and Women Uniforms.

The Mississippi Department of Public Safety has cancelled RFP due to incorrect specifications.

We sincerely thank you submitting your bid packet. We appreciate your interest, and we will
keep your company information on our mailing lists for any future projects we might have.

Sincerely,

Sonya Williams, Procurement Office
MDPS Procurement
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